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Year Nine Parents’ Evening – Monday 6th March 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are holding a Parents’ Evening in school on Monday 6th March where you can make appointments 

to discuss your child’s progress in English, maths and science, and also where you can also talk to teachers 

of the optional subjects your child is considering for next year – you will not need to make appointments 

for subjects other than English, maths and science. We recommend that you and your child attend the 

evening together in school. 

The school has introduced a new, easy to use online appointment booking system. This allows you to 

choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your 

appointments.  

Appointments can be made from 9am on Wednesday 15th February  and will close on 5th  March. Should 

you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 

Please visit SchoolCloud - Limehurst Academy to book your appointments.   
 
I will write to you again after half term, with details about the options process. Students are receiving 

options information on Monday 27th February, and so you will have had the opportunity to look at this 

with them prior to the 6th March Parents’ Evening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vickie Beeby 

Head of School 

https://limehurst.schoolcloud.co.uk/

